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20th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are writing to invite you to an important meeting about the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check, 

which all Year 1 children in the UK are required to take in the summer term. 

 

The Phonics Screening Check is a brief assessment that helps us check how well your child is 

progressing with their phonics and decoding skills.  The results of this check give us valuable 

information on how to support your child's learning moving forward. 

 

To help you understand the phonics check and how you can support your child at home, we will be 

holding an information session for all parents and carers.  The meeting will cover: 

 

• What the phonics screening check involves 

• How the check is carried out and what it looks like 

• Tips and resources to help support your child’s phonics at home 

• An opportunity to ask any questions you may have 

 

Details of the meeting: 

Date: Monday 2nd June 

Time: 3:20pm 

Location: Please come in through the Year R Classroom Door.  There will be a Sign In Sheet 

provided.  

 

We highly encourage all parents and carers to attend, as this will be a great opportunity to learn 

more about the check and to find out how we can work together to support your child’s learning. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to confirm your attendance, please feel free to contact the 

school office. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs K Gates 

Phonics Leader  


